
 

 

Spring 2013 Workshops 

Workshop Date Time Location 

Excel Intro part 2 

Karla Bright 
Wednesday, February 13, 2013 10 – 11am Library Instructional Lab 

iPad  

Leslie Chambers 
Monday, February 18, 2013 1 – 2pm Library Instructional Lab 

Excel Intermediate 

Mike Hoffman  
Tuesday, February 26, 2013  10 – 11am Library Instructional Lab 

File Storage/Backup  

Dan Donner 
Monday, March 11, 2013 1 – 2pm Library Instructional Lab 

SPSS Workshop  

Greg Privitera - Assistant Professor 

of Psychology 

Thursday, March 21, 2013 12 – 2pm Library Instructional Lab 

Moodle 2.x (faculty and staff) 

Karla Bright 
Tuesday, April 9, 2013 11 – 12am  Library Instructional Lab 

Moodle 2.x (faculty and staff) 

Karla Bright 
Wednesday. April 10, 2013 3 – 4pm Library Instructional Lab 

Excel Intro part 2 

This workshop will pick up where we left off in the Intro to Excel workshop. We will 

go over the various ways to create and use formulas in Excel, copying formulas, 

absolute cell references and adding headers and footers to create professional looking 

reports.  

iPad Workshop 

In this workshop we will look at a range of applications (apps) for teachers and 

students. We will demonstrate apps that let you and your students create and 

collaborate with one another.  Learn about some “not so basic” strategies and more. 

Excel Intermediate 
In this workshop participants will lean will go over importing data into Excel, data 

manipulation, advanced sorting, filtering, and finding duplicate records 

File storage/backup 

This workshop will go over how to properly store your files on your computer so that it 

is easier to locate that file you need.  Dan will demonstrate how to backup your files on 

your work computer and discuss various ways to protect your data so you don’t lose 

your important material.  

Intro SPSS 
Greg Privitera author of Statistics for the Behavioral Sciences will give us an 

introduction to the statistical software program SPSS.   

Moodle 2.x 

 (faculty and staff) 

Come see the new Moodle 2.x!  We will be up-grading our Moodle course site to the 

new version for the summer 2013. Get a first-hand look at the new features designed to 

make setting up and managing your course easier.   


